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Product Discontinuance Notice PDN23-006 
 
This notice is to inform you of the following product discontinuance in the standard 
Barix product portfolio (see discontinued product(s) below).  
 
 
Discontinued Product(s):  
 
2011.9109P Exstreamer 105 EU Package 
2011.9110P Exstreamer 105 US Package  
2011.9112P Exstreamer 105 UK Package 
2011.9111P Exstreamer 105 NoPSU Package 
 
Publication Date:    May 24th 2023      
Region affected:  Worldwide  
Last Time Buy Date:   August 31rd 2023 
 We have 450 units in stock at device level, that could be   
 made available. 
  
Last Time Support:  September 2025   
 
Supporting Documents:  no 
 
Replacement: Exstreamer 100 (USB instead of MicroSD slot) 
 Exstreamer M400 (new generation, USB - different 

firmware and functionality)  
 
For more information: Contact sales@barix.com or your local distribution 

partner. 
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